
 
 
 
VISITING PROFESSIONALS/ LECTURERS 
 
We have already established strong links with the arts and entertainment industry.  
 
Throughout our programmes, we aim to supplement the work of our permanent staff 
with Visiting Professionals active within the industry who are interested in passing 
on their skills and experience to our students. 
 
In order to ensure we are able to draw from the widest pool of expertise available we 
invite applications on an on-going basis. 
 
At the moment, we are particularly interested in hearing from people who can offer 
input in the following areas: 
 

• Filmmaking – Production and Production Management 
• Filmmaking – Camera & Sound 
• Filmmaking – Post Production & VFX 
• Motion Capture (for Filmmaking and Game Engines) 
• Project Management 
• Safeguarding 
• Sound Designers for Performance (to supervise students) 

Sound Engineers for Performance (to supervise students) 
• Lighting Designers for Performance 
• Music – Vocal/Singing Teachers 
• Music – Instrumental Teachers (guitar, keyboard, bass, drums, wind, brass and 

strings) 
• Acting – Voice 
• Acting – For Screen/Camera 
• Acting – Movement for Motion Capture 
• Theatre Management 
• Event and Festival Management 
• Online Marketing for Music and Theatre Businesses 
• Insight and Analytics for the Music and Theatre Sector 
• History of and critical analysis of Performing Arts 
• Practice as research 

 
Candidates should have considerable professional experience in the appropriate 
field.  Teaching experience and a relevant degree would be an advantage but are not 
essential.  
 
  



A Flexible Commitment 
 
We will be inviting Visiting Professionals to work with students for one-off sessions 
as well as for extended projects and whole modules.  
 
Your commitment is thus likely to be very flexible and could be built around your 
other commitments.  
 
Conditions 
 
The rate of pay for teaching on our HE programmes during the current year 
(2021/2022) is £44.11 per hour, inclusive of holiday pay. 
 
In some cases (e.g. for extended performance projects), fees may be negotiated which 
consolidate this rate. 
 
In general, we will require Visiting Professionals to attend team meetings and 
become involved in assessment and planning.  Where this involves a significant 
amount of additional attendance at LIPA then an additional allowance may be 
payable for these extra commitments.   
 
Visiting Professionals will be able to access our staff training and development 
programmes where it is appropriate to their involvement and we will offer induction 
sessions at the beginning of each term. 
 
Work spaces are allocated in the building for Visiting staff. 
 
Application Procedure 
 
You should complete the relevant Application Form and return it to us as soon as 
possible.  There is no closing date for the return of completed applications. 
 
Following receipt of your completed application form, this will be forward to the 
relevant Head(s) of Department, who will contact you should any suitable teaching 
hours become available. 
 
 


